
Board of Education Information
To: Board of Education

From: Matt Rich

Date: December 2, 2024

Re: Approve Resignation of Jacilyn Donces

Recommendation:

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the resignation of paraprofessional
Jacilyn Doncoes with a final work day of December 6, 2024.

Background Information:

Jacilyn Doncoes just passed her occupational therapy board examinations and is moving into an
occupational therapist position at a pediatric clinic. We are thankful for her service and wish her
the best of luck in her new role.


